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PRINCIPAL’S LETTER 
The entire Sweetwater staff and I would like to welcome 

you to the 2023-2024 school year! It is an honor to serve 

as the principal of this amazing school.   

We are all looking forward to a wonderful year with your 

children. It is our goal to foster a community that builds a 

safe, inviting environment where everyone thrives and 

can be successful at school. We encourage you to 

participate in your child’s school experience and value the 

home to school partnerships that support your child’s 

achievement. 

Thank you for trusting us with your most valuable 

possession. Please know my door is open for us to 

communicate and collaborate for your child’s success at 

Sweetwater.  Please watch for a parent update in a weekly 

email to stay informed of the many activities and events 

at Sweetwater. You are always welcome to call, email, or 

come to the front office.  

Here’s to an amazing school year together! 

Sincerely, 

Susie Smith, Principal 

MISSION 

STATEMENT/PHILOSOPHY 
Sweetwater Mission Statement 
Everyone accepting challenges with high expectations, 

http://sweetwater.wesdschools.org/
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Bullying 

There are procedures in place for students to report 

bullying to school staff members. Students will be 

instructed to fill out a written incident report. This report 

will be reviewed by the teacher or our behavior support 

advocate, depending on the level of the behavior reported. 

All reports are taken seriously and acted on according to 

school and District discipline policies.  

Parking Lot Procedures 

All parking lot signs and procedures need to be followed 

at all times to preserve and protect the safety of students, 

parents and staff. Please drive slowly and safely in the 

parking lot at all times. For the safety of our students, 


